4b.

Purchase Portable Generators for lift stations: The purchase of
three portable generators will be completed (one per year, with the
first generator purchased by December 2014) so that any existing
lift stations not wired with two independent electric feeds can be
connected to a portable generator for emergency power needs. In
addition to the generators, the City will work with Godwin Pumps to
meet emergency bypass pumping needs at each lift station
whenever needed.

December
2016

Ongoing Repairs to the Existing Withlacoochee WPCP:
Ongoing repairs to the existing Withlacoochee WPCP will be
conducted to maintain permit compliance until such time as the
new treatment plant is brought online. Present repairs include new
bar screens and temporary blower system.

August 2017
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